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19th March 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Coronavirus Update 19th March 2020 

  
Last night the Government announced that all schools are to close at the end of Friday 
20th March and as such we will close until further notice. 
  
We will be doing everything possible to help minimise the disruption to learning for all 
our pupils and we will ensure that learning can continue remotely. This work and your 
child’s progress will be monitored regularly by staff members from the school. 
  
We anticipate more announcements shortly from the Government in respect of how 
entitled children can retain access to free school meals along with what school facilities 
are to be made available to children of key workers. We will provide further information 
to you as quickly as possible after these announcements are made. 
  
These are unprecedented and challenging times, but we are committed to your child's 
education through remote learning. 
  
We appreciate this is a very difficult and worrying time for everyone, and we appreciate 
your support and patience as we work through all the details. 
 
With very best wishes 
 
 
Sara El-Janbey 
Headteacher  

 


